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New rooms 
The building work is progressing well and we are all on target for completion on 1st September.  Over the 
next few months we also have other exciting updates planned.  The Wily room, Rang-a-tangs and Little Hoot 
room are having makeovers with new decoration and flooring. To support staff in their work, the kitchen and 
utility room will be combined developing more space to carry out tasks such as cooking afternoon tea.  The 
garden will also be redesigned during July and August, incorporating a new outdoor pirate ship, sand and 
water tables and a free flow area for babies to climb and play.  Over the next few weeks Emma will be 
displaying the plans in our hallway area so please feel free to come and take a look.  There will obviously be 
some disturbance to our normal daily routines however we anticipate that this will be minimal.  We are all 
very excited about the upcoming projects and know that the end result will be worth the wait as it will 
enhance the learning environment for the children and is a great reinvestment into the nursery.  

 

Staff News 
We would like welcome Daniela to the Rang-a-tangs; she is a qualified practitioner who has moved from 
Buckinghamshire to Poole in the last few months. 
Sam has moved to the Wily room from Rang-a-tangs and we would like to welcome Rhys from Canford 
Heath who has moved into the Baby unit. 
Inevitably, there will be some staff changes when we open the new room in September as long serving staff 
will be placed with newer staff in the room however we will keep you informed of this nearer the time.  
 

Prom and Leavers photos 
Every year, to celebrate our children and say goodbye to them before they leave for big school, we organise 
a Prom.  This is open to all school leavers and will be held on Saturday 1st July, 10.30am -12.30pm at our 
Stadium nursery.  You will be sent invites very soon with full details.  We also offer graduation photos which 
will be held on Friday 30th June in the afternoon.  Children who do not normally attend a Friday afternoon are 
welcome to book a free slot to have their photo taken.  There is no obligation to buy but they are a beautiful 
keepsake of your child.  Please see the office to book your slot. 
 

Learning Book 
Please ensure that if you lose your password to the online Learning Book, you tell your child’s team leader to 
reset the password for you – we do not get informed if parents lose their log in!  Please remember to add 
beautiful keepsake comments and photos to your child's Learning Book, it’s a great way for us to find out 
more about the children and for you to celebrate their achievements at home.   
For school leavers there is an opportunity to purchase a hardback book or memory stick as a keepsake of 
their Learning Book achievements.  There will be a shop on the Parent Portal for you to purchase these or 
more information is available in the office where you can see a sample hardback book to look at.  
 

Dates for your diary 
Friday 30th June – Graduation photos – (school leavers only) 
Saturday 1st July – Prom (school leavers only) 
Friday 21st July – End of term – Pre-school closes (please see Jan in office if you are unsure of when your 
child’s funding ends) 
Monday 28th August – Bank holiday – Nursery closed 
Wednesday 6th September – Term starts for Pre-school and term time only funded children 
 
 


